
Drinkstone Parish Council 

   Playing Field/Village Hall/Phone Box 

Report to the Ordinary Meeting Dated Monday 12th April 2021 

Agenda Item; Councillor Portfolios   

During the last month I have visited the Playing field and happily have found no 

evidence of dog fouling and minimal activity by moles. The new equipment 

seems to be getting plenty of use and the older equipment is still in a 

serviceable condition. It was nice to see the goal net still just about doing it’s 

job in the lower goal. 

 As yet I have had no correspondence from the village hall as regards the 

responsibilities for the Defibrillator, and they are working towards reopening 

the hall to some degree in the near future. 

There is a request from a member of the public as regards using the phone box 

as a seasonal seed exchange, which I believe to be a good idea. 

Prepared by Cllr Tim Moss     

5th April 2021 


